
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD 

of the Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 

14094 at 7:45 PM on the 15
th

 day of November 2016 for: 

 

                         David E. Pawlik 

                         Creative Structures Service 

                         1659 Amherst Street, Suite 100 

                         Buffalo, NY 14214 

 

To consider a request for a Site Plan Review for Dollar General on parcel located at 

6726 S. Transit Road, on the south west corner of Dunnigan Road and S. Transit Road. 

 

Size of Parcel: 1.4 acres 

 

Current Zoning: CO-2 (Medium Commercial) 

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

___________________________________ 

Terry J. Pienta, Town Clerk 

 

 

 

Date: November 3, 2016 

 

Please publish: November 7, 2016 
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